GLOBE-NEWS
PUBLISHING CO.

%2%

AFFILIATE

2000 NORTH POLK — AMARILLO, TEXAS

February 20, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
P. 0. Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your nice informative letter of February 17,
1956. We checked the log and take pleasure in confirming your
report of KGNC.

We appreciate all the trouble you have gone to in letting us
know you heard us. Although we don't claim primary coverage for
such a great distance, it's nice to know we have made a new friend.

Any time in the future we may be of some service to you,
please let us know.

Sincerely,

MWkt N7
William H. Torrey
Chief Engineer
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